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Comments: As a member of the community I feel the expansion of Lutsen Mountains would be of great benefit to

the community. With our economy so dependent on tourism I feel this would bring in many new faces to the

county at a time where business such as Bluefin and other hotels off the mountain could use the extra revenue. I

value the work the forest service does and I would not live here without the Superior National Forest. Whatever

decision that is made I would support because I know you folks value the forest however, I feel that it would be a

great addition to the county to expand on Lutsen Mountains. Thank you for everything you folks do.


